Community Message

Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to escalate both in Australia and internationally. It
is important that the community remain aware of the situation, keep up-to-date on
requirements, obtain the correct information and guidance, but not be alarmed.

The community is encouraged to regularly visit the following websites for the centrally provided
information in relation to COVID-19. This information is updated when new advice is available
for the community.

For the latest health advice visit: www.health.qld.gov.au

For the latest travel and border advice visit: www.smartraveller.gov.au

For the latest advice on economic assistance for affected industries and small business visit:
www.qld.gov.au/about/industry-recovery
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